Thank you all for your hard work this legislative session. My name is Michael Cawley, owner and grower at Geek Farms, located in rural North Lincoln County. I would like to support SB1598 as written, I simply ask that you fully define "opaque" so that there is no confusion when it comes to purchasing materials. All greenhouse coverings come in different % of transparency. We would love to see this bill put to vote promptly so that small rural gardens can start to submit applications and get to work providing clean and quality cannabis to the people of Oregon.

Thanks again for all of your hard work,

Michael Cawley geekfarmsorganics@gmail.com 503-956-6716